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L E G I S L A T I V E   A S S E M B L Y   O F   B R I T I S H   C O L U M B I A

PRE-BUDGET CONSULTATION 
IN BRITISH COLUMBIA

he all-party Select Standing Committee on Finance and Government
Services of the Legislative Assembly of British Columbia has been
authorized to examine the pre-budget consultation paper prepared by

the Minister of Finance and Corporate Relations and, in particular, to conduct
public consultations across British Columbia regarding provincial budgetary
and financial policy for the coming year.

The committee is eager to hear your views on the challenges facing British
Columbia, and alternative measures the government may consider to address
those challenges as it prepares its 2001-2002 budget.

The committee is welcoming written submissions from individuals and
organizations. Written submissions should contain an executive summary and
be received by the Clerk of Committees at the address noted below by:

Friday, December 1, 2000 at 5:00 p.m.

The committee will also be holding public hearings throughout the province
during the month of November, 2000. Information pertaining to the work 
of this committee can be obtained through the committees’ website as 
noted below.

Individuals and organizations wishing to appear before the committee should
contact the Clerk of Committees to obtain information about meeting dates,
times and locations. Notices of public meetings will appear in newspapers
throughout the province.

C A L L  F O R  S U B M I S S I O N S
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